
President’s Report   

December 6, 2021 

11/2 – Had a nice chat with Theresa Hart, regarding Flights and the Social Events fund.  Theresa will be turning all 
of her information for Flights to Sara Healy and share her historical knowledge for the future. Theresa will no longer 
be the head of fundraising for Flights.  We will need to look for a new community member to take over that task.  
Theresa did indicate that she would be willing to help if needed. 

11/5-6 MI Festivals & Events Convention – Boyne – Fair Board signed with a new Carnival for the 2022 Fair, Native 
Amusements of Edmore, MI.  This is a one year contract; because it is the first time working with them. 

11/9  DDA Meeting – Eric Scymanski of NEMCOG joined us.  Discussion held on the documents needed for the RRC 
Plan.  Phillips will see what we can do to locate. 

11/17 Walked around the Village visiting some of the businesses looking for support for our MSHA NEP Grant.  I 
have received a letter of support from Alcona Motors 
 
11/17 - Reported Vehicle that has been sitting on Alger St. for some time. 
 
11/18 DDA Docs – scanned into VOL President’s computer docs beginning with the 1985 By-Laws, 2000 DDA-TIF 
Plan, and related resolutions through 2016.  I have forwarded these documents to Eric with NEMCOG for the DDA 
RRC Documents.  Huge thank you to Linda for finding the documents. 
 
12/3 – Contacted Sheriff’s Office 2nd time regarding the Vehicle on Alger St.  Left message for officer Brandt. 
 
12/3  - Christmas program @ Village Hall. 
 
Zoning: 
11/17 Road around the Village with Marsha & Linda looking at blite areas, which Marsha will be sending notices to 
cleanup. 

 
 

Road Report 
 
11/16 MODT – received copies of the proposal for resurfacing Traverse Bay Rd. 
 
12/3 – received email re: Traverse Bay Rd bids, forwarded to Council. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,   

Sheila 

 


